
to make an appointment please call Legislator Siela A. Bynoe’s Office (516) 571-6202 

 

Proudly Announces 

Breast Cancer Screening 
From the NUMC MAMMOGRAPHY VAN 

Legislator Bynoe is pleased to announce that the Nassau University Medical Center Cancer Screening Van 
will be coming to our area to provide  breast cancer screenings for woman over  age forty (40). Women with 
health insurance will be required to make a co-payment. The mammography is free for uninsured women, 
based on eligibility guidelines. Appointments are required and are scheduled on a first come, first served basis.  

If it’s been at least a year since your last mammography and you  are planning to receive an 

exam, you will need a prescription for the exam from your doctor (if you have insurance) 

and must provide any past exam films, if available .   

  When:  THURSDAY, MAY 4, 2017 

Where:  KENNEDY MEMORIAL PARK 

              335 GREENWICH stREET, Hempstead, NY 11550 

Time:  8:45am until 12:00 noon 
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